
Notice of Pipeline Carrier Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Nutaaq Pipeline, LLC 
d/b/a Badami Oil Pipeline (Nutaaq) has filed a tariff revision (TL41-524) seeking to revise rates for 
petroleum transportation service. TL41-524 is being filed pursuant to the Badami Oil Pipeline 
Settlement Agreement accepted by Commission Order No. P-98-012(5) on June 22, 2004. The 
proposed rate revision is shown below. 

Pipeline Carrier From/To Current Rate Proposed Rate 
(Per Barrel) (Per Barrel) 

Nutaaq Pipeline LLC Badami Central Processing Unit 
dba Badami Pipeline to Tie-in Point with Endicott $12.25 $5.21 
TL41-524 Pipeline 

This notice does not contain every pertinent revIsion or request associated with TL41-524. The 
Commission may approve a rate or classification which varies from those proposed. You may obtain 
more information about these filings by contacting William Martinez, Vice President, Nutaaq Pipeline, 
LLC at bill.martinez@savantalaska.com; phone: (720) 328-7182. A copy of the filing is available for 
public inspection at the offices of Stoel Rives LLP, 510 L Street, Ste. 500, Anchorage, AK 99501. The 
complete filing is also available for inspection at the Commission's office, at 701 West Eighth Avenue, 
Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222 or may be viewed at the Commission's 
website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing "TL41-524" in the Find the Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., December 26, 2014, at the 
Commission address given above or via our website at: 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference TL41-524 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the comments with 
the relevant pipeline carrier at its address or email given above. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or 
service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Joyce McGowan at (907) 276-6222, toll­
free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY (907) 276-4533 or send a request via electronic mail to 
rca.mail@alaska.gov by December 19, 2014. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 4th day of December, 2014. 

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 

~~G. RiChGaZa~ 
Advisory s;~Kon ~anager 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx

